LIGHT OF THE WORLD CHRISTIAN CHURCH

SUNDAY, MARCH 4, 2018

. YOUTH MINISTRY - K-5 TUTORING

Students in grades K-5 now have access to free tutoring right here at The Lighf!
Scholars will be coached in math, reading and writing--both grammar and
handwriting. Certainly, if you have the gift of teaching, patience, service or are
called to honor God by nurturing children academically, please consider
volunteering--our students NEED YOU! Interested volunteers, please email
tjaidowns@gmail.com or text (317) 409-9867. Reqister today in the Narthex.

MAUNDY THURSDAY

Maundy Thursday is Thursday, March 29th. This year will be doing a Service Activity
instead of our traditional “*Foot Washing” Service. Service Activity details are
forthcoming.

. GOOD FRIDAY

Join us for our annual *7 Last Words” Service on Friday, March 30th at 12 noon in the
Bishop T. Garrott Benjamin, Jr. Chapel. Immediately following, stay and volunteer for
our Easter Outreach. Volunteer service details are forthcoming.

. FOOD PANTRY

The food pantry is in need of canned goods. Your donations help us feed families in
need each Monday from épm — 7:30pm. Please bring your canned goods to the
church on Sunday mornings and Wednesday evenings. If you would like to drop off
your donations during the week, please do so at the Administrative Offices, 4750 N.
Michigan Road between 10am-4pm. Please note we cannot and will not give away

expired food. Please help us meet the LWCC Standard of Excellence and remember
to CHECK the DATES!

*As we prepare for the Easter Season, additional volunteers are needed. Please join
us each Monday. For more information, please contact Iris Embry, Servant Leader, at
317-752-4990.

. RE-ENTRY JOB FAIR

Light of the World Christian Church will be hosting a Re-Entry Job Fair along with [UPUI,
the Dept. of Justice and PACE on April 6, 2018. They are looking for 10 people to help
and will compensate individuals at the rate of $12-15 per hour. Various shifts are avail-
able between the hours of 7am and 4 pm. Please contact our Office Administrator,
Leah, at 317-254-5922, Ext. O, for more information.
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